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Yarn, Beads and Needles
375 yards fingering weight sock yarn

Size 1 US (2.25 mm) knitting needles or size needed
to obtain a gauge of 8 stitches per inch over
stockinette stitch; your choice of double point or
circular needles for knitting in the round

Size 8/0 (3 mm) glass seed beads in your choice of
colors:

Main color (M) – 860 beads, approximately 25g
Secondary color (S) – 388, approximately 10g

Bead stringing needle

Optional Scotch garters: 2 twisted cords or narrow
trim, each approximately 20" long

Lace, ribbed textures and beads combine for the look of Tartan plaid in these
handsome calf-high socks topped with spiffy Scotch garters (optional).

Sizing
Adult medium. Stated yardage allows for planned
measurements of 8" leg length above heel flap, 8"
sock foot circumference, and 9½" foot length. Foot
length is easily adjustable as indicated in the
instructions. If making adjustments for longer foot
length, please allow more yarn.

For socks as pictured above use Lorna’s Laces
Shepherd Sock Yarn color #304 Black Watch; Miyuki
beads #10 Silver-lined Red (M) and #2 Silver-lined
Gold (S).

To make twisted cords as shown for optional garters
use Kreinik Metallic 1/16" Ribbon in colors #003 Red
and #3232 Braziliante; Kreinik Ombre #1700.

Lorna’s Laces Shepherd Sock Yarn color #76 Aslan.
Miyuki beads #401 Transparent Black and #141
Transparent Red. Kreink 3/8" Trim #110 Black Onyx.


